From: Mark Hamelin

To: Deep Geologic Repository Project/ Projet de stockage de déchets radioactifs[CEAA\ACEE]
Subject: No Nuclear Waste near the Great Lakes.
Date: March 7, 2017 8:56:49 PM

Please receive this email as my opposition to the proposed plan to bury radioactive
waste so proximal to Lake Huron.

| feel 1 should not need to give any more reason than pointing out that fresh water
and radioactive waste dont mix. Or better yet, | should say that if they do, they
cannot be separated.

We cannot let this go through regardless of safety proposals. There WILL be an
accident. That is the nature of accidents, they are unexpected, but a logistical
blunder of this proportion is an accident magnet.

Our only way to ensure the accident doesnt exist is to find a better idea right off the
bat.

No more to say.

Mark Hamelin

<personal information removed>
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